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Reception class did incredible at their recent tennis session as part 

of Excalibur Primary School’s sports week. and their class teacher 

is very impressed and proud of them. Even though they are the 

youngest in the school, they showed the coach just how amazing 

Excalibur Primary School is! 

 

Reception pupil, Bess said, “It was good and my favourite part 

was the battle time game we played.” 

 

Reception pupil, Harley: “I liked throwing the ball in the air and 

catching it. It was fun.” 

 

Reception teacher, Mrs Rogers: “The children did so well and the 

coach said no negative things about them.” 

 

The other year groups are due to take part later in the week and 

we will inform you how that goes. 

 


